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January 17, 2025

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

The Pennsylvania AFL-CIO will hold its Biennial Legislative Conference on March 31st and April 
1st, 2025. Registration begins at 4pm Monday, March 31, 2025, at the Hilton Harrisburg, One 
North Second Street, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania. We are enclosing the registration brochure, 
which contains details regarding the conference agenda and events.

Please make every effort to join us at the Legislative Conference to plan labor’s approach for 
the upcoming legislative session and our response to the prominent issues confronting working 
women and men in Pennsylvania. 

The registration fee for the conference is $150 per person. Please complete and return the 
enclosed registration form, with your check made payable to the Pennsylvania AFL-CIO, and 
mail to Maurice Cobb, Secretary-Treasurer, at the address below, by Wednesday, March 19th. 

We request that you forward any specific legislative interests to be considered during the 
conference at your earliest opportunity. Please forward to Alex Tomasko, Legislative Director
(atomasko@paaflcio.org), by Wednesday March 19th.

Room reservations at the Hilton Harrisburg can be made by calling the Hilton directly at 800-
445-8667 or 717-233-6000. Please use the code “PA AFL-CIO” when making your reservation 
to get the discounted room rate of $162 per night plus tax. Hotel parking is $10.00 per day for 
overnight hotel guests, $5.00 for daily guest parking or $30.00 for daily valet parking. Hotel 
reservations must be made no later than Sunday, March 8, 2025.

We look forward to hearing your ideas and suggestions at this year’s conference.

In Solidarity,

Angela Ferritto, President Maurice Cobb, Secretary-Treasurer

Enclosure – Legislative Conference Brochure


